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HOMICIDE 

 

 
The Fort Lauderdale Police Department is investigating a homicide that occurred on Wednesday, 
September 2nd at approximately 11:57 a.m.  The homicide took place at 1500 Northwest 22nd Court 
in the City of Fort Lauderdale. 
 

Two males were involved in a physical altercation when one of the males produced a handgun and 
shot the other male several times.  When officers arrived, they discovered a male victim with 
multiple gunshot wounds lying on the ground unconscious.  The officers began to perform chest 
compressions until Fort Lauderdale Fire Rescue arrived on-scene.  The victim was transported the 
Broward Health Medical Center where he succumbed to his injuries. 
 

The victim has been identified as Tyler Reese, B/M, 2/3/96, a resident of the City of Fort Lauderdale. 
 

This remains an active and on-going investigation.   
 

Detectives are encouraging anyone who may have witnessed this shooting or may have information 
about the incident to contact Detective Sergeant Steve Novak at 954-828-5556 or Detective Michael 
Benson at 954-828-5898. 
 

 
 

Victim (on right): Tyler Reese 
*Photo provided by victim’s family. 
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